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Restrictions / Requirements to be addressed on return to Competition Play 

 COVID Marshals remain a requirement as do COVID Safe Plans 

 Continue to ensure QR codes are displayed and in use by all in attendance at Brighton 

Clubrooms or Good Shepherd Anglican 

 At the Good Shepherd Anglican, Marshals are asked to put a sign - in sheet on the 

table in the foyer for those who do not use QR codes (At the completion of the 

evening place this sheet in the box for Vanessa to collect.) 

 Social distancing continues to apply 

 You must wear a mask if you are not exercising 

 No communal consumption facilities (eg: shared water stations) 

 You can only eat or drink while sitting 

 Keep up good hygiene practices 

 If you have any flu-like symptoms, stay at home, and make Team Captain aware. 

 

Stay safe everyone.  

 

 


